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Holy Family, believing that each student is a child of God, challenges each to embrace the 

Gospel message, to achieve academic excellence and to make a difference in the world. 

 

 

 

 

 

March 24, 2020 

 

 

Dear HFS Families, 

 

I hope this letter finds you and your family healthy and well. What a crazy time this is! I first want to 

thank you for your dedicated and generous commitment to Holy Family School. It is supporters like you 

that help keep the tradition of Faith Formation and Academic Excellence thriving in our Grand Blanc 

community. As you all know with our school being closed, we have had our students learning in their 

temporary online classrooms since Monday, March 16, 2020. We were one of the first in our area to 

have our home “classrooms” up and running. This is a great achievement for us and a great testimony to 

our generous parents. Not only are our teachers hands on with this learning, but it is made possible 

because of your support.  

Over the years our school auction has raised funds in many areas. Technology has been one of the 

consistent areas that has benefited. Thanks to you and our sponsors, donors and supporters over the 

years, we are able to provide Chrome books and the other technologies needed to continue our 

teaching through this unprecedented time.  

As of today, March 24, 2020, we have decided to postpone our annual school auction that was set for 

May 15, 2020. We are in the process of rescheduling our event for the fall and working diligently to 

make sure your sponsorship dollars, silent auction items and donations are used wisely. We are using 

this time to realign our fundraising efforts, and as soon as we have a newly scheduled date, I will be sure 

to let you know.  

 

Thank you again for your ongoing commitment to HFS.  

 

Many Blessings, 
 

Ms. Ann Yochim Tabereaux, HFS ‘92 
Director of Advancement & Alumni Relations 

atabereaux@hfsgb.org 

 

 

 


